
Called Session Meeting 

First Presbyterian Church 

Davenport, Iowa 

January 16, 2022 

 

A called meeting of the Session of First Presbyterian Church of Davenport, Iowa was held on 

Sunday, January 16, 2022, at 4 PM.  The meeting was held remotely via Zoom because of 

pandemic-related issues. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was the examination of newly elected church officers. 

 

Moderator Rev. Dr. Kathy Stoner-Lasala called the meeting to order at 4PM.  A quorum was 

present. 

 

 

Staff members: 

 

P 
Rev. Kathy Stoner-Lasala 
Moderator 

E 
Matthew Bishop 
Director of Music 

E 
Darren Long 
Facilities & Custodial 

Supervisor 

P 
Rev. Pat Halverson 

Parish Associate 
E 

Kristine Olson 
Finance Manager 

  

 

 

 
 

This meeting took place in the context of the FPC annual leadership training. 

 

All newly elected to begin service in 2022 as Elders and Deacons were present. 

• Elders-elect, Class of 2024: Peter Bawden, Kirk Christie, Karla Ruiter, Dawn 

Hickenbottom, Jay Williams, Diane Roebuck, Nancy Foster, Paula Burnett, Bev Koos. 

 Class of 2021  Class of 2022  Class of 2023 

P 
Paula Burnett 
Hospitality & Welcoming  

P 
Heather Calvert 

Adult Christian Education 
E 

David Bowles Edwards 
Congregational Marketing & 

Growth 

E 
Dan Ellard 
Finance 

P 
Matt Kabel 
Buildings & Grounds 

P 
Jim DeReus 
Adult Christian Education 

E 
Jeffrey Gomez 
Congregational Development & 

Fellowship 

E 
Jeanne Sherwood 
Hospitality & Welcoming 

E 
Patrick Downing 
Stewardship 

E 
Pete Madden 
Buildings & Grounds 

P 
Tom Spitzfaden 
Finance 

E 
Jeff Ehrmann 
Personnel, CMGC 

P 
Diane Roebuck 
Christian Ed. & Fellowship for Youth 

P 
Vicki Stegall 
Christian Ed. & Fellowship for Youth 

E 
Michael Ferris 
Worship & Music 

P 
Karla Ruiter 
Congregational Development 
Fellowship 

  P 
RuthAnn Tobey-Brown 
Personnel 

P 
Don Wood 
Worship & Music 

  E 
James Woods 
Hospitality & Welcoming 

P 
Mark Jones 
Clerk of Session, non-voting 

P- present    E-Excused   A-Absent 



• Deacons-elect, Class of 2024:  Anna Putman, Glen Roebuck, Andy McNeil, Tom Vaccaro, 

Paula Hartmann, Sherry Williams. 

 

The ordination questions were reviewed and discussed.  Newly elected officers were asked to 

respond to the ordination question they found most challenging and the ordination question they felt 

resonated the most with them. 

 

Following this discussion, on motion and second, the Session approved ending the examination. 

 

On motion and second, the Session approved the examination of the officers listed above and 

moving forward with ordination and installation. 

 

Installation and ordination of officers has been set for Sunday, January 23, 2022, at the 9:30 AM 

worship service. 

 

On motion and second, the meeting was adjourned at 4:25 PM.  The Moderator closed with 

prayer. 

 

 

______________________________ ______________________________ 

The Rev. Dr. Kathy Stoner-Lasala  Mark Jones  

Moderator      Clerk of Session 

  


